
Tom Kean


From: Tom Kean


Sent: Sunday, September 8, 2019 8:19 AM


To: julie.roberts@noaa.gov


Subject: Trump's interference


Please stay out of the work of the fine scientists who provide our weather forecasts.  Your recent message about


Trump’s idiotic crayon modified map has seriously undermined our faith in NOAA’s credibility.


Sent from Mail for Windows 10


https://go.microsoft.com/fwlink/?LinkId=550986

	Trump's interference

